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Abstract 
The Nuclear Utility Obsolescence Group was formed in February of 2000 as a way to coordinate industry 
obsolescence strategies.  Today, NUOG holds two annual meetings and maintains three committees to 
develop proactive approaches to obsolescence issues.  This presentation will update conference 
attendees on current NUOG initiatives and tools used for sharing obsolescence solutions. 
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